
01/08/2019 

MR Garry Swift 
- 10 Edward ST 
Narraweena NSW 2099 
garrybruce.swift@bigpond.com 

RE: REV2019/0039 - 12 Edward Street NARRAWEENA NSW 2099

Dear Sir
Having viewed the revised plans submitted to Council re the proposed changes to the profile of 
the carport roof.
The construction of a metal roof is not in keeping with the appearance of the existing house 
roof structure. A tiled roof would be in keeping with the existing roof style for this carport. 
Mr Rullo lodged a written consideration for these changes on 4th July 2019, in his 
consideration he made mention to the minimal loss of view from my property due to the 
construction type of this carport. I do not agree with that statement. Once construction 
commences and the southern wall is erected it will totally remove my view of Long Reef Golf 
Course and the beach, gone will be the view of hang gliders over the headland. 
Benjamin Price you are the planner in charge of this application, i invite you to visit site and see 
first hand the view that will be lost.

Regards
Garry Swift 

Sent: 1/08/2019 8:31:54 AM
Subject: Online Submission


